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Deputy President (Finance & Services) Council Report 

A Report by Alex Savell  

1. Note 

1.1. Due to college closure there has been relatively little time since last term and with 
students away for much of this period work has mostly been dealing with 
administrative backlog 

2. Leave: 

2.1. By the time of Council I will have taken one additional day of leave 

3. Higher Education Funding Campaign 

3.1. Since the approval of the higher education funding policy we have begun work as a 
team to identify key stakeholders to lobby 

3.2. We are using the SMART objectives scheme to make our campaign objectives into 
achievable targets with realistic timeframes and will be deploying resources during 
this term and next term 

3.3. I aim to place this on the campaigns page of imperialcollegeunion.org along with 
information on how any and all interested students can get involved 

4. Budgeting 

4.1. We have been laying out our timeframe for budgeting and making some changes to 
last year to attempt to speed up the process 

4.1.1.  This includes several new fields in the online budgeting 

4.1.2.  We have also added budget training sessions for all club chairs and treasurers 
and met with most MG/CU chairs and treasurers 


